
U P C O M I N G
E V E N T SSPCS Families,

We had a week packed with learning and activities. Our third graders
are preparing for their trip to Kennedy Space Center next Friday.  This
field trip is always an exciting and informative adventure for these
young minds.  

Next week our 7th and 8th graders will also embark on their much
anticipated field trips to Nature’s Academy and Washington DC
respectively.  These trips are the culmination of the 7th graders
science lessons and 8th graders social studies curriculum.  The
students will put learning into action and come home with memories of
fun times.  We appreciate the parents that are joining us, as well as
the teachers that worked hard to prepare their students for the trips.

“You’ll travel safely, you’ll neither tire nor trip…Because God will be
right there with you; he’ll keep you safe and sound.” Proverbs 3:23, 26

In Him,

Bobby Hunter

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

4/19/2024

Early Dismissal
5/03/24

Grades K-1   11:00
Grades 2-4  11:15
Grades 5-8   11:30

Varsity Sports Banquet
5/03/24

Elementary Spring Program
5/07/24



M I D D L E  S C H O O L  C H A P E L
NJHS students led the worship activities in Middle School Chapel. Members of our 8th grade NJHS
service organization provided the music, message, and devotions. Our 5th - 8th graders even competed
in a game to kick off our time of fellowship. It was a time to reflect on the impact the students had on
campus and in the community. 

Elementary students had a guest speaker in Chapel this
week.  Elijah, in Mrs. Patterson’s Kindergarten class,
welcomed his dad who is a paster at Radiant Church. 
Pastor Mills told the Bible story of Jesus walking on water
with the lesson that to do great things in life you need to
do 3 things!

Listen to HIS voice
Don’t focus on the storm
Keep your eyes on God

E L E M E N T A R Y  C H A P E L  G U E S T  S P E A K E R



M I D D L E  S C H O O L  F I E L D  D A Y
To wrap up SAT testing last week, Middle School students participated in a
Field Day.  It was a great day to get outside and have fun with friends!

3 R D  G R A D E  G E T  A  T A S T E  O F  S P A C E
Students in 3rd Grade are gearing up for their Kennedy Space Center
field trip next week! They had the opportunity to try some astronaut food
this week!  The freeze-dried foods included ice cream, candies, and fruits. 
The reviews were mixed!



F L A G  F O O T B A L L  C O M E B A C K
Down to the final minutes of their game against
PAMS this week, the flag football team enjoyed a
pick six.  PAMS had the ball and was attempting a
long pass.  The pass resulted in an amazing
interception and run back by Denny N. to put the
Saints on top and walk away with a VICTORY!

K I N D E R G A R T E N  G U E S T  S P E A K E R
A guest speaker from Johns Hopkins All Childrens’s Hospital visited with each
Kindergarten class this week, teaching them about their bones and the
importance of keeping them healthy.



“A little consideration, a little thought for others, makes
all the difference.”

- Eeyore

K I N D E R G A R T E N  C E L E B R A T E S  R E A D I N G
Kindergarteners were treated to bowling and pizza at Sunrise Lanes to celebrate their reading
accomplishments this year. 


